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I oppose HB 3076 on the grounds that there is already a thorough federal licensing 

program in place for firearms dealer. HB 3076 will unfairly place a financial burden on 

federally licensed firearms dealers likely resulting in many small businesses in 

Oregon going out of business. I fear that when HB 3076 drives small local firearms 

dealers out of business, that it will create a black market for firearms sales. Federally 

licensed firearms dealer must adhere to background checks and waiting periods. 

Black market firearms sales do not adhere do any safeguards put in place and 

recognized by licensed firearms dealers. 


